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Diversity  

With the funding of the “Keys for Leadership in Nursing” grant under the 
direction of Associate Dean Cathy Read and with new funding also from 
the Robert Wood Johnson Foundation for increased diversity in our Direct 
Masters Entry program, we have been fortunate indeed to have many 
additional resources available to support diversity initiatives.  

Our Diversity Advisory Board is in place and has been providing us with 
support in terms of recruitment and retention of students from 
underrepresented ethnic and r



leadership strategies.  

Another supporter of our diversity issues has been our alumna, Jennie Chin 
Hanson, who spoke with student leaders at the National Student Nurse 
Association convention in Tennessee this year, who spoke with students, 
faculty and alumni at BC this year about leadership opportunities to 
promote health care change and who has agreed to join our diversity 
advisory board.   


